
25 June 2010 

Donald F. Morgan 
Accident Investigation 
FAAFSDO 
Reno, NV 

THOMAS S. ROSEN 

Re: Reno FSDO Accident # 201 OACC0016 

Don, 

For your information, Mack Johnston had been instructing Ray Rotge occasionally for many years. As 
a matter of fact, Mack gave Ray his last Bi-Annual flight review. 

The evening prior to the accident we were talking about airplanes and flying, and I recall Mack saying 
that he and Ray were going flying the next morning and that he was going to be giving Ray some flight 
instruction .. 

Please let me know if you need additional information. 

Thanks for your help. 

Sincerely, 




